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	Ein cyf / Our ref: 496/20/FOI 


	Dyddiad / Date: 23rd February 2021 


Further to your request for information dated 30th January 2021, I am pleased to provide the following response. 
Your request:
Please provide details of how many patients have joined, left, and how many are registered at Nefyn Surgery and Meddygfa Rhydbach Surgery for each of the last 3 years. That will be 18 numbers required, 9 for each surgery, the 9 numbers represent those patients registered at each respective surgery at any date, those that left the patient list, and those that joined the patient list in the previous year.
Our response:

The information requested is held by the NHS Wales Shared Services Partnership (NWSSP) Under the Health Board’s obligation to advise and assist please find below the link to the website below:
http://www.nwssp.wales.nhs.uk/ 


We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth drwy gyfrwng y Gymraeg


